
 
 
Bridging to Tomorrow Update  
(June 2016)  

 

Another piece of Saskatoon’s Bridging to Tomorrow project was unveiled during the June 13, 
2016 Standing Policy Committee on Transportation. The committee was presented with a 
rendering of what the pathways on the south side of the new Traffic Bridge will look like. 

“The rendering shows three meter wide pathways on each side of Victoria Avenue extending 
down the new bridge embankment and connecting to the existing Meewasin Trail,” said 
Dan Willems, Director of Major Projects. “The design concept will provide greatly increased 
functionality by enhancing pedestrian and cyclist access between the new Traffic Bridge and 
the Meewasin Trail in Rotary Park.” 

The City’s Bridging to Tomorrow contractor, Graham Commuter Partners (GCP), will formally 
submit the design to the Meewasin Valley Authority over the summer months to complete 
Development Review. The new pathway connections will be completed with the new bridge, 
which remains scheduled to be complete in October 2018. 

Anyone can follow Bridging to Tomorrow construction progress on this page. This page includes 
video updates, photos, and live webcams showing construction of the new Traffic Bridge and 
North Commuter Parkway. Construction viewing areas are also in place at River Landing and on 
the Meewasin Trail just north of the GCP construction trailer site, and from the Meewasin Trail 
located just east of the cul-de-sac at the north end of Kinnear Avenue (north of Silverwood Golf 
Course). 

 


